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"Barbara Leighton" <barbara. g.leighton@bigpond.com>
<p lan_comment@planning.nsw. gov. au>
llll5l20l2 9:13 PM
1 99 Princes Hwy Broughton Y illage 2534

Hi,

lwould like to make a submission in regard to the planning of the Foxground and Berry Bypass.

We currently lease a RTC property at 199 Princes Hwy Broughton Village NSW 2534 prev¡ously known as

'Boysenberry' with a commercial lease. Currently we agist other stock & horses on the whole property.

This 1OO acre property will be severed in half (approximately) with the 2nd Broughton Creek bridge crossing.
We have concerns in regard to access under the freeway bridge near the creek during and after road

construction.
We need to be able to continue to ride horses, move stock, walk, drive vehicles and tractors to the other
side of the proposed freeway for property maintenance.
We also need to be able to access the rest of the property in times of flooding to move stock to higher/safer
ground if needed.

ls this going to be provided?

I have noticed some planning for a wildlife crossing above the freeway bridge, there are echidnas, kangaroos

& wallabies that move through this property, can they continue to move under the freeway?

Regards

Barbara Leighton & Dean Kelly
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